
Questions from Mr T Brown, Hereford 
 
 
I am a resident of Hereford and am very concerned about the nature of the planning 
application made by Bloor Homes in Bullinghope. 
 
 
1 What community facilities have been proposed by Bloor Homes in: 
 

a Hollington Ward 
 
b St Martins and Hinton Ward 
 
c Belmont Ward? 

 
 
2 What predictions does the Council have for the proportionate use of these 

contributions by the residents of each of the three wards? 
 
 
 


